The Warriner School

Responsible - Respectful - Ready

A member of The Warriner Multi Academy Trust

Executive Headteacher: Dr Annabel Kay Head of School: Mrs Sharon Nicholls



Bloxham Oxfordshire OX15 4LJ

Tel Number: 01295 720777 admin.4007@warriner.oxon.sch.uk www.thewarrinerschool.co.uk

9th November 2022

Dear Parents, Carers, and Guardians

Group A Streptococcus in children

You may be aware of recent concerns highlighted in the news regarding the increase in a bacterial infection known as Group A Streptococcus in children. Group A Streptococcus is a bacteria that often lives harmlessly on our skin but can cause a variety of illnesses most of which are mild.

Scarlet fever is one infection caused by Group A Streptococcus and is currently circulating at higher levels than is usual at this time of year.

Please read the following link for information about Group A Streptococcus and scarlet fever, their symptoms and when/where to get help:

https://what0-18.nhs.uk/parentscarers/worried-your-child-unwell/scarlet-fever

Your sincerely

Alex Greenhalgh
Senior Assistant Headteacher

Wendy Bull Health Nurse The Warriner School









